
Detroit Ready Mix has been a recipient of Diesel Emissions Reduction Act (DERA) Program grant funds 

through collaboration with the United States Environmental Protection Agency Region 5 Office and the 

Midwest Clean Diesel Initiative (MCDI).  

 

Reducing emissions from diesel engines is one of the most important air quality challenges 

facing the country. The DERA program promotes an array of diesel emissions strategies by working with 

manufacturers, fleet operators, air quality professionals, environmental and community organizations 

and state and local officials to address the varying priorities of different regions and sectors. DERA 

supports environmental justice by prioritizing emissions reductions in areas receiving disproportionate 

impacts from diesel fleets to provide an environment where all people enjoy the same degree of 

protection from environmental and health hazards. 

 

For more information about DERA grants and rebates that protect human health and improve air quality 

by reducing harmful emissions from diesel engines got to www.epa.gov/dera; or MCDI at 

www.epa.gov/dera/midwest-clean-diesel-initiative  

 

 


